
 

 

 

 

What are program dates and times?  Due to social distancing 

requirements, students can attend either Mondays and Tuesdays or 

Wednesdays and Thursdays between 9:00am to 4:30pm.   

 

How will I know if my application is approved?  You will be contacted by 

All THAT staff notifying you that your application is approved  

 

Will be computers be provided for students?  Yes.  All students will have 

access to a Chromebook while onsite at All THAT.  This will hopefully 

prevent computers being lost, stolen or damaged with frequent 

transporting from home. 

 

Are meals provided for students?  Students will be provided breakfast 

and/or lunch through the Children’s Hunger Alliance.   

 

Is transportation provided by All THAT?  Transportation to and from All 

THAT will not be provided.  There is a bus stop located across the street 

from our site.   

 

Transportation to/from work may be provided by All THAT if the student 

resides within our pick-up area.  Our typical service area is between 

James Rd and Broad St, Hamilton Rd and Broad Street, Chatterton and 

Old Brice Rd and James and Winchester Pike.  Bus routes/pick-up 

locations will be determined based on student enrollment.   



 

If I’m younger than 14 can I still work for All THAT?  Only students 14 – 

19 years old may participate in All THAT program opportunities.   

 

Orientation:  A parent or guardian and participating students must 

attend an online ZOOM orientation prior to participating in All THAT 

activities.  Please contact our office to obtain ZOOM links.   

 

Are students paid for participation in this program?  Students are 

provided a stipend based on active participation in the program.   

 

What safety precautions are being taken for students and staff?  We are 

deep cleaning our program space, providing masks and hand sanitizer 

and revising program protocols in preparation for students to return in 

the upcoming weeks!  

  

• We will be limiting the number of students who can be in our 

classrooms at the same time.  

• Students must follow social distancing guidelines. 

• Staff and student temperatures will be taken daily upon arrival. 

• Single-use masks will be provided for use.  

• We are implementing enhanced cleaning and sanitization 

procedures and 

• High-touch objects will be cleaned after each use.  

  

 


